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Buru Entitlement Issue – Payment by BPAY® 
 

Buru Energy Limited (Buru) advises that due to a BPAY® system’s error outside of Buru’s 
control, some Buru shareholders attempting to submit their payment for the current rights 
issue may have been experiencing difficulties making payments using the biller code provided 

on the personalised Entitlement and Acceptance Forms mailed to them. 

This matter is being addressed by the relevant financial institution responsible for this error 

and Buru has been advised that the BPAY® arrangements relating to this biller code should 
be operational within the next one or two days.  

In the meantime, a temporary biller code has been set up for any shareholder who wishes 

to submit their payment via BPAY® before this error is rectified and those shareholders are 
requested to contact Link Market Services on the toll free number shown below.  

Alternatively, shareholders can submit their payment via mail using the reply-paid envelope 
provided with the Prospectus documentation and by following the relevant instructions set 
out therein. 

Buru will make a further announcement in relation to this matter once the system’s error 
relating to the biller code and individual reference numbers has been rectified by the 

responsible financial institution.  

Buru apologizes for any inconvenience that this is causing to its shareholders. 

 

Link Market Services:  1800 810 859 (toll free) 

Alternatively, please contact Buru on 1800 337 330 or (08) 9215 1800 if you have any further 

queries about this matter. 

 

 

 


